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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

6th December 2024   

Wrenbury Weekly...  

 Now, that was a busy week! The week began with a visit from The Dog’s Trust. The whole school 

enjoyed an assembly and then each Base enjoyed an interactive lesson with Bethan and Molly 

during the day. This helped us to learn how to stay safe around dogs. Little Wrens placed all the 

pieces of their Christmas tree together, and wow, it looks incredible! On Wednesday Little Wrens 

and Base 1 enjoyed their trip to Nantwich. They caught the train (which everyone loved), 

explored Nantwich and visited the church, and they even sung to a group of ladies on the square- 

which made everyone’s day! As well as this, our Year 2 children visited Broomhall Chapel and 

enjoyed a Christmas Hope Journey where the story of the birth of Jesus was told. Thank you to 

everyone at Broomhall Chapel for making this such a memorable experience.  

 

 

 

 

This week, the younger children have been busy practising their Nativity in readiness for next 

week and the older children have been helping to decorate the school and have even designed 

and created their own decorations for the school fair.  The Nest children have enjoyed decorating 

the school Christmas tree; what a fabulous job they have done. This year, the school fair looks to 

be a great event, and we are looking forward to welcoming you all to school this evening 

between 5pm and 7pm. I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has helped make 

this happen; it takes a great deal of time to organise events like this and we are forever grateful 

for out FOWS team who make all this possible – you are wonderful!  
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Ted - for showing kindness and helping his friends. 
Base 1: Robert for singing nursery rhymes with his friends. 
Base 2: Kendall – for being kind and helping her friends in PE.  
Base 3: Karl - for showing wonderful respect to our visitor from the Dog's Trust. 
Base 4: James C  - for always supporting others and being kind to everyone. 
Base 5: Scout – for working well with his partner and sharing work.  

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Cyndi-Lou for wonderful retelling of the story Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 
Base 1: Edward - for showing improved concentration.  
Base 2: Daisy – for showing great ‘concentrate’ behaviours.  
Base 3:  Kady - for a super improvement in your focus when writing in lessons.  
Base 4: Oliver P- for engaging well in his writing making connections across the story. 
Base 5: Laniakea - for helping herself in maths by using her prior knowledge. 

 

Reading awards: 

Well done to Florence, Remy and Serge for achieving their bronze award this week- you are 

superstars!  

 

Something to celebrate… 

Well, done to Nancy for coming runner up in our local MP’s 

(Aphra Brandreth) Christmas card competition. Her picture is 

now featured on the inside of the card. Aphra visited school 

today to present Nancy with a certificate and prize. Well, done 

Nancy, we are very proud of you.  

 

 

  

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/


  

www.wrenburyschool.org.uk 
 

Wrenbury Primary School continues to be a GOOD school, where there is 'a strong emphasis on pupils' personal 
development' and our children 'are exceptionally well cared for.' 

(Ofsted Jan 2023) 

 

 

Parent questionnaire 

Thank you so much for completing and returning our parent questionnaire, we really do value 

your input and listen to your feedback. The returns were overwhelmingly positive and were a joy 

to read. The deadline to return these was today; all the feedback will be collated and sent to 

parents as soon as possible.  

Please do know that we always value your opinions and suggestions – you are very welcome to 

pop in, call or email at any time.  

 

School Council Assembly 

In assembly this week, school council focused on playtime and 

all the many ways that we can make playtime fun for everyone.  

The children shared the things they do that make playtime 

special; sharing, allowing everyone to join in, checking in on 

anyone who might be on their own to name but a few things.  

Next week, school council will be meeting with some children 

across school to get their views on playtime to ensure that we 

are making it the best it can be fore everyone, because ‘We All 

Matter’. 

 

Dates for the diary:  

Wednesday 11th December - 2pm KS1 Nativity for families and children   

Wednesday 11th December – 5:45pm KS1 Nativity for families   

Thursday 12th December – 5:45pm KS1 Nativity for families  

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas lunch for children  

Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Carol service, 6pm at Wrenbury Church.   

Poppy Appeal  
 
Thank you to everyone who bought a poppy this 
year. School raise £95.41 for the Royal British Legion. 
Thank you.  
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Friday 20th December – Last day of school.   

Further details regarding the Christmas events will be sent via email.   

Monday 6th December – Return to school        

 

Amazon wish lists 

LWs- 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQ

Rnqb 

B1- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share 

B2-https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share 

B3- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share 

B4-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share 

B5-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share 

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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